
-----Original Message----- 
From: Hamlet-Cox, Diana [mailto:dianahc@medarex.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, May 03, 2006 6:34 PM 
To: AB93Comments; AB94Comments 
Subject: Medarex's Comments 

The attached letter addresses both AB93 and AB94; therefore, it is being submitted to both 
addresses. 
  
Diana Hamlet-Cox, Ph.D., J.D. 
Vice President and Chief Patent Counsel 
Legal Department 
Medarex, Inc. 
521 Cottonwood Drive 
Milpitas, CA  95035 
408-545-2700 
dianahc@medarex.com 
  
T: 408-545-2723 
C: 408-499-3160 
F: 408-545-2799 
 
































